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The Christchurch Northern Corridor (CNC) 
Alliance team had to reschedule the Cranford 
Street road repairs and asphalt surface work 
because of some redesign of pavement. This will 
now start Wednesday 30 October.

Construction and traffic impact
To resurface the road, we will move traffic all the way 
to the east (Mairehau) side of the road, so we can mill, 
repair and asphalt the opposite (west) lanes. This work 
will take two to three weeks depending on the weather 
and the conditions we find under the old road surface.
During the work there will be a 30km/h speed limit in 
place; Knowles Street, Weston Road and McFaddens 
Road will be closed on the west (St. Albans) side of 
Cranford Street and left-in left-out on the east side. 
Access to homes and businesses will still be possible 
except when the milling or asphalt machine is passing. 
On-street parking will be very limited. 

We will have to move the bus stops near McFaddens 
Road and Knowles Street. A temporary bus stop will be 
set up, signs will indicate the temporary bus stop area. 
Mid-November, the team will move to the other side of 
Cranford Street to repair and asphalt the east shoulder.
Finally, in late November we will split traffic onto the 
two new lanes to repair and asphalt the centre of the 
road and start work on the central median.
This work involves excavations, concrete pours and 
landscaping. The side streets will stay left-in left-out 
from this time on.
This work will all take place during the day. The milling 
machine and rollers will be noisy and cause vibrations.

What’s next?
From early January 2020 we will start road surfacing 
work at the Innes Road intersection. This work will 
take two weeks and will happen at night. Traffic lane 
closures and diversions will be in place. 

ROAD SURFACE WORK RESCHEDULED

Milling the road will be noisy. Please take 
care around the work site during the surface 
work. 

You can call us on 0800 262 200 or email us at info@cncalliance.co.nz or read our project updates 
at www.nzta.govt.nz/cnc


